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Welcome to our new look reading newsletter.  We will be 
sending the newsletter out regularly to celebrate the fantastic 
things that are happening in school around reading.   

Reading Buddies
In September we advertised a reading buddy role and we 
were so pleased with the amount of children who wanted to 
share their love of reading with others.  Over 70 children 
applied and took part in training and they are now reading for 
pleasure with others every week!  

Librarians
We have new librarians from Y5 and Y6 who are currently 
being trained on how to check books in and out and organise 
the library, say hello to them next time you visit.  



READING RECOMMENDATIONS

I recommend the book ‘Little 
Leaders in Black History’ The 
books is very good because 
it tells you about the jobs you 

about all of the good jobs 
you can do. it has good 

pictures in it and it tells you 
about lots of good men that 
you might not have seen on 

the news. Kairo, Y1

I liked our class book Claude, 
he has a medal.  Ana,Y1

I like The Gruffalo 
because it has so 

many different 
animals, I have it 

at home and I love 
it! Kairo, Y2

I like this book, 
the First Big Book 
of Why because 
it tells me about 

many things 
and I like the 

pictures.  
Sahand, Y2

I like this book, The Hundred Mile An Hour Dog 
because it includes a dog and dogs always make 

me feel better when I am sad.  There are lots of 
mysterious things that happen in it.    Kian, Y3

I recommend this book because it 
is hilarious.  It is a good book and 
easy to read, it is even a movie.  
You should read this if you like 
comedy books and Diary of a 

Wimpy Kid.  Umar, Y4

I enjoyed reading Dog Man – 
Brawl of the Wild.  Basit, Y6

I recommend Diary of a Wimpy Kid books 
because they are really fun to read and 
there are so many to choose from.  My 

personal favourite is Dog Days, especially 
when they watched a scary movie. 

Harlow, Y6

I like Future Ratboy because it 
is imaginative, fun to read and 
the story was creative.  I liked 

that it was set in the future and 
that the characters are funny.  

Isaac, Y6



DIVERSITY DAY
Every half term we celebrate our diverse 

culture.  In October our Diversity Day theme 
was Black History Month and we celebrated 
by reading and reflecting on  some beautiful 

texts.  

MYSTERY 
READER

We would be very grateful 
if anyone would like to visit 
school as a mystery reader.  
Our EYFS children love to be 
surprised with a new reader 
each week.  
You can read a text from 
class or a favourite story of 
your own.  
Just pop us an email and 
we will arrange your visit 
time.  
Thank you 

I like our class book Pugs of the Frozen North.  The 
pugs are adorable and funny and the illustrations are 
beautiful.  Iyad, Y2

If you like magic, read the Magic 
Ballerina by Darcey Bushell but if you 

like books that are sad with animals in, 
you should read Tiger Tiger. Amara, Y4

I recommend this series of 
books because they are 
really interesting and you 

do not want to put the 
books down.  Children 
aged 9+ should read 

these books  Shulei, Y6

I liked Anglo Saxon 
Boy as the story 
went on, it got 

interesting and I 
became very 

curious.  Ayah, Y5 



A big thank you to everyone who contributed to this terms 
newsletter.  If you would like to feature in the next edition 
please see Miss Keogh.  

WINTER RECOMMENDED 
READS

HAVE YOU JOINED YOUR LOCAL 
LIBRARY?

Did you know that there are a number of 
libraries in Liverpool that you can access for 
free? 
You can take books out in person and they 
also have an online membership system.
  
During term time and in the holidays they also 
run workshops and groups for children and 
toddlers.  

Sefton Park Library
Aigburth Road

Liverpool 
L17 4JS

Toxteth Library
Windsor Street 

Liverpool 
L8 1XF

Central Library
William Brown Street

Liverpool 
L3 8EW


